
INVITATION 
  

We would like to invite you & your family, 
friends, neighbours and everybody  

to take part in a very, very special Christmas 
Event.  

For the first time ever in Shanghai,  
  

“Christmas Market" being held in the wonderful 
gardens of the Paulaner Restaurant on Fen Yang 

Lu.  
  

Only special Vendors have been selected to attend 
this Christmas Weekend with 55 traditional 

wooden Huts, just as in Germany !!  
  

The Christmas Market starts on  
Friday November 30th at 05:00 pm with a 

Christmas Tree lightening ceremony and ending 
at 09:00 pm .  

Saturday December 1st & Sunday December 2 nd 
from 

11:00 am until 08:00 pm.  
  

Paulaner will be holding a special Kid's Day on 
Saturday & a special Brunch on Sunday. You can 

be sure that this extraordinary Event will be 
visited by 1000's of people.   



 

 


